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Dear Parents & Carers,  

 
Well that’s another week down and only two more before the October holiday. This half term seems 
to be flying! 
 
PD Day 
I just wanted to remind you that we have a PD day on Friday 22nd October so children will be 
breaking up on Thursday the 21st when we will be having our first open afternoon for a while. A 
letter about this will be coming out early next week.  
 
Gates  
It has been so lovely seeing so many of you on a morning when you drop your children off. I just 
wanted to remind you that the gates at the back of the school into Reception, the KS1 & KS2 gates 
will all be closed and locked at 9:05am each morning. School starts at 8:45am and the expectation is 
that all children will be ready to go into school at this point. However, if you come to school after 
9:05am you will need to use the main entrance to the school. 
 
PE Kits  
I am so impressed and proud by how smart the children look on their PE days. I want to thank you 
for making sure they are wearing their correct kit. Please can I ask that during the winter months 
children are wearing dark jogging bottoms or leggings. Please could children also wear their school 
jumper instead of a tracksuit top.  If you have any concerns regarding the school PE kit, please phone 
the school office.  
 
Dogs on the school site  
I would like to take this opportunity to remind parents that dogs are not permitted on the school 
premises due to Health and Safety reasons. We recognise that dogs are an important part of life for 
some of our families and, as such, are often included in day-to-day activities such as walking children 
to and from school; however, I am sure you can appreciate that some parents and children may be 
nervous around dogs. 
 
Hope you all have a lovely weekend and as always thank you for your continued support.  
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